
Clovis West High School Morning Announcements / Bulletin 
Friday, February 9th, 2018 

 

MEETINGS/EVENTS TODAY:  

Yesterday Clovis West students joined Superintendent of Fresno County, Jim Yovino, at the African 
American Student Leadership Conference at the Convention Center.  Congrats to Chauncy Turney for 
being the recipient of the Community Service Award! 
 
Students-- come out and support your Girls Basketball team TONIGHT as they play Clovis North and 
attempt to win their 13th Consecutive League Championship as well as the #1 overall seed for the 
playoffs.  The first 200 students will get a FREE limited edition 6th MAN shirt as well as FREE pizza!  See 
you TONIGHT at 7:00! 
 
Badminton lunch intramural FINALS TODAY at lunch.  Come see the final battle of the birdie with the 
“Yansters” vs Kody and Michael.     
 

 
 

 
ALL STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 

 
Attention AP Students: AP registration ends March 7. To avoid late fees, register now online using the 

registration link located on our CWHS Webpage. All registration fees and deadlines are list on our 

CWHS Webpage under Advance Placement.  Cost is $94.00 per exam plus a onetime admin fee of 

$5.00. Please have your credit or debit card ready when you register.  Financial Assistance is available 

for qualifying students. Have questions? Please stop by Mrs. Laband’s office in the Library. 

 

 

SENIOR ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

The Association of Mexican-American Educators is announcing their scholarships again this year.  Last 

year alone, (21) Seniors walked away with $1,000 scholarships!  Due date is March 16, 2018.  Pick up an 

application in the counseling center.  Good Luck! 

 
The Clovis Democratic Club is pleased to announce the availability of up to three $500 scholarships to 

be awarded to graduating high school seniors with a cumulative GPA of 2.5+, who will be full-time 

students enrolled in Fall 2018 at a community college, university, vocational or trade school. ALL are 

encouraged to apply. The complete application must be received by March 15th. See Mrs. Lyons in the 

counseling center for more information. 

 
 

CLUB MEMBER ANNOUNCEMENT 
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GOOD LUCK TOO… 

 

Boys Basketball @ Clovis North 

Wrestling @ TRAC Championships  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



BULLETIN  

 
Seniors! Pick up your yellow Senior Activities Handbook from your Gov./Econ teacher.  There is A TON 

 of important information in that booklet you will help you and your parents plan for GRADUATION. 

Information like GRAD NITE, SOBER GRAD, SENIOR SPEAKER, AWARD BANQUETS, BACCALAUREATE  

and more.  You can also find this handbook on the Clovis West website under “senior activities tab”.   

 

Registration is now open for any student that would like to attend the 5th Annual Latino Student 

Success Conference which will be held on Friday, April 6th at the Clovis North Educational 

Center.  Please stop by the SOAR office to register. 

Students!  Business Services is pleased to announce the 10th Annual Budget Book Cover Contest.  This 

contest is open to all Clovis Unified K-12 and CART students, and is a great opportunity to showcase 

your creative talent.  The deadline to submit artwork is Tuesday, April 3rd by 5:00 p.m.  See Mrs. Duke for 

entry form and rules.  Five finalists will each receive a Visa gift card from the contest sponsor – Xerox 

Corporation.  Artwork will be used in Clovis Unified’s 2018-19 Budget Book.  In addition, they will be 

recognized at the April 25th Board Meeting with a special plaque and introduction to the Governing 

Board. 

The Old Town Clovis Division of Kiwanis Club -  different from the Clovis Kiwanis – has now opened up 

their application to earn money for college!  There are 3 different scholarships to this one – General, 

Key Club, and the Dean Downs Memorial.  For an application, see Mrs. Lyons in the Counseling 

Center.  Deadline is next week, February 15, 2018.  Good Luck, Seniors! 

 

Women in Mining California Chapter is proud to offer six $2,000 scholarships to high school Seniors 

pursuing majors in engineering, environmental, geology or mining.  Due date for this scholarship is 

March 2nd.   For more information, visit their website:  wimca.org/scholarship-opportunities/ 
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